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M i n i s t r y -  H a i t i  

leadership team building the business plan

The Central Plato of Haiti has over ten Open Door churches that work in concert with one anther on many 
aspects of ministry.  A major focus for the churches is to equip the saints and outreach.  One of the chief 
strategies they use for outreach is trade schools.  Ministry leaders use trade schools to teach a life skill 
that can produce an income while preaching the sufficiency of Christ during the process.  Very effective in 
reaching young adults.

Trade schools need funding and the leadership team has built a plan for just that.  
Pastor Odimon (white star) oversees all the churches in the region and has been 
observing his friend who has been selling gas as a business for multiple years.  
Pastor Odimon is seeking to leverage the knowledge of his friend and start a gas 
station to support the schools.  A business plan is built and THM is raising the 40k 
to buy the pumps, gas and other supplies needed for the business.  The plan 
projects 2k per month in net income after the first year.  If this model is accurate, 
more stations will be sought.  

This is a bold vision, the leaders have planned, God will direct their steps.  Can you help?
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Josh & Hannah engaged 

Dearest Team, 

We are very excited to announce 

that our youngest son Josh is 

engaged to the love of his life, 

Hannah.  We rejoice in the Lord 

and rejoice in their commitment to 

one another in their upcoming 

marriage in April 2025.   

 

Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU! 

All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:  

Thousand Hills Ministry PO BOX 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795

M i n i s t r y - F l o r i d a  

Wednesday Nights

Friday Mornings 

We rejoice in the response to the mighty men 
of God gathering together in seeking Christ in 
all his glory.  October we added Wednesday 
nights as a time to fellowship.

Wednesday’s  are much more 
multigenerational than Friday mornings and 
the atmosphere is so encouraging.  Hearing 
the older generation affirm the younger and 
the younger affirm the need and value of the 
older is solidly biblical.  

The men LOVE the integration of ages and 
the sharing of various life experiences is a 
blessing.  That is evident because we are 
already out of space on Wednesday nights.  

Our vision is to have a location everyday of 
the week in Central Fl for the 
mighty men of God to gather. 
Join us in praying for a 
location for Monday and 
Tuesday.  

Disciple Making under  
the Shade Tree   


